Eye on the World February 22, 2025

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of Feb. 22, 2025.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take your stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • •

An article by Nicole Silverio titled "Jonathan Turley Thinks Democrats' Efforts to Stop Trump in Defense of Democracy Are, Well, Actually Threatening Democracy" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 17, 2025. Following are excerpts of the article.

George Washington University law professor Jonathan Turley said Monday the Democrats are the ones threatening democracy through their efforts to stop President Donald Trump from shrinking the size of the federal government and eliminating wasteful spending.

Congressional Democrats and liberal activists have continued to rage over Trump and Department of Government Efficiency (DOGE) head Elon Musk's efforts to cut the federal government's billions of dollars in wasteful spending and carry out mass layoffs to make agencies more efficient.

Turley said the Democrats are attempting to stop Trump from upholding his promises to the American people in the name of democracy, when in actuality, their legal efforts are the true threat to Democratic institutions.

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

U.S. military launches unarmed nuclear missile – to send a message

• An article by Patrick Reilly titled "U.S. Military Launches Unarmed Nuclear Missile in Southern California to Show Off Capabilities" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

Censorship

- An article by Matthew Field titled "Hundreds Charged With 'Speech Crimes' as JD Vance Warns Over UK Civil Liberties" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by Miranda Devine titled "JD Vance Rightly Warns Europeans Against the Dark Cloud of Censorship and Critics Freak Out" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 16, 2025.
- An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "Vance Vindicated: CBS Follows German Police on Raid Over 'Racist Cartoon' Posted Online" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 17, 2025.

USAID

- An article by John Nolte titled "Disgraced '60 Minutes' Misleads Viewers on USAID Staff Reductions" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- An article by Ashe Schow titled "Fired USAID 'Victims' Featured on CBS Were Actually Consultants, Not Employees" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 17, 2025.

Relationship – between Israel and U.S.

• An article by Mathilda Heller titled "Rubio Condemns Hamas, Says Group Would Be 'Wiped Out' If it Were Next to U.S. Border" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 21, 2025.

Hostage news

- An article by Landon Mion titled "Hamas Frees 3 More Hostages in Exchange for More Than 300 Prisoners as Part of Cease-Fire Deal With Israel" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by Mathilda Heller titled "These Are the Six Hostages Set to Be Freed From Hamas Captivity on Saturday" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 18, 2025.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "Hamas' Macabre Handover of Hostage Remains Shows How Hate Rules All Gaza" was posted at nypost.comon Feb. 20, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Forensic Findings Confirm Kfir and Ariel Bibas' Return, Reveal They Were Brutally Murdered in Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 21, 2025.
- An article by Joanie Margulies titled "Argentina Honors Slain Bibas Mother and Children, Declaring Two Days of National Mourning" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 21, 2025.

• An article by Mathilda Heller titled "Hamas Claims 'Uproar' Over Shiri Bibas Is a 'Surprise' – Blames IDF" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 21, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Israel Receives List of Six Hostages to Be Freed After Shiri Bibas Not Returned" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 21, 2025.

Cease-fire – Hamas has gotten comfortable with the cease-fire

• An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Hamas Is Acting as If Israel Is No Longer What It Used to Be – Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 18, 2025.

Lebanon

- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Israel to Hold 5 Posts Inside Southern Lebanon to Prevent Attack" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Can Israel Trust Lebanon's Army to Fulfill Its Duties After Withdrawal? Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 18, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Israel's Partial Pullout From Lebanon Is a Warning to Hezbollah and Hamas" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

Haredi military service

• An article by Greer Fay Cashman titled "Rivlin Blasts Haredi Draft Refusal at the Conference of Presidents" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

Anti-Semitism – international

- An article by Michael Starr titled "Australian Muslim Leaders: Reaction to Nurses Threatening Israelis 'Manufactured Moral Panic'" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 18, 2025.
- An article by Mathilda Heller titled "Two Israeli Soldiers Forced to Flee Amsterdam After Being Doxxed Online" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 18, 2025.
- An article by Steven Burg titled "Jewish Future Depends on Identity, Not Just Fighting Anti-Semitism Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by Anat Vidor titled "Ignoring Kanye West's Anti-Semitism Is Dangerous Silence Is Complicity" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

Russia-Ukraine war

• An article by Lorne Cook titled "EU Envoys Approve More Sanctions Against Russia to Mark the Third Anniversary of Its War on Ukraine" was posted at apnews.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Russia Seems to Have Time on Its Side as the War in Ukraine Reaches Its Third Year" was posted at apnews.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

• An article by Steve Janoski titled "Ukrainian Female POWs Detail Horrors of Russian Captivity, Including Torture and Rape: 'Threat of Death Was Always There'" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

NATO

• An article titled "Bottom 5 Defense Spenders in NATO [Italy, Spain, Belgium, Slovenia, and Luxembourg]: Trump's Targets" was posted at airforce-technology.com on Feb. 13, 2025.

Russia-Ukraine war - Trump and Zelensky feud

- An article by David Averre titled "From 'Missing Billions' and 'Millions Killed' to Zelensky's 'Low Opinion Ratings' a Full Breakdown of Trump's Extraordinary Takedown of Ukraine's President' was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Zelensky Hails 'Good Talk' With Trump Envoy, Says Ukraine Is Ready for Deal With Security Guarantees" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

Trump was correct – when he pointed out that Zelensky canceled Ukraine election in 2024

- An article by Matt Vespa titled "Washington Post Embarrasses Itself With Headline About Ukraine [Claiming Trump Had No Evidence About Zelensky Canceling the Election]" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 19, 2025.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by James Marson titled "Ukraine President Zelensky Says Time Not Right for Elections" was posted at wsj.com on Nov. 7, 2023.
- Looking back to April 2024, an article titled "Ukraine's Election Day Dawned With No Vote in Sight, and Little Appetite for One for Now" was posted at cnn.com on April 1, 2024.

Reactions to Trump criticizing Zelensky – Tucker Carlson liked it, Mark Levin did not

- A report by Staff to the Tucker Carlson Network titled "Is Zelensky a Dictator?" was posted at tuckercarlson.com on Feb. 20, 2025.
- A report by Staff to the Tucker Carlson Network titled "Trump Blows Zelensky's Cover [When Criticizing Him for Canceling the 2024 Election]" was posted at tuckercarlson.com on Feb. 20, 2025.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Fox News' Mark Levin Criticizes Trump for Attacking Zelensky: 'MAGA Doesn't Support Putin'" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

Comments about China – general

• An article by John Hayward titled "China Kicks 1,000 Monks and Nuns Out of Buddhist Academy" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2025.

Reminders – China talks climate change, but produces coal

- Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.

International – trans news

• An article by Katherine Hamilton titled "U.S. Department of Agriculture Axes Millions in Contracts – Including \$230,000 for 'Brazilian Forest and Gender Consultant'" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 16, 2025.

Cuba

- Looking back to October 2024, an article by Christian K. Caruzo titled "Cuba's Power Grid Collapses Entirely, Prompting Protests and Communist Repression" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 22, 2024.
- An article by Christian K. Caruzo titled "Cuba Cancels School and Work Over Nationwide Blackouts" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2025.

International reactions – to Trump's bold approach

- An article by Sean Moran titled "Nissan Could Move Production Out of Mexico Over Trump Tariffs" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 16, 2025.
- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "In Slap at Trump, South Africa Hints at Nuclear Deals With Iran, Russia" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- An article by Lauren Fix titled "VW to Build Audis, Porsches in U.S. to Avoid Tariffs" was posted at newsmax.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

Plane flipping in Canada

• An article by Staff titled "Delta Airlines Plane Flips on Landing in Toronto and a Badly Hurt Child Is Among 8 Casualties" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 17, 2025.

- An article by Emma Richter titled "NBC Pundit [Tom Costello] Points Out Trump's Air Traffic Controller Cuts in Plane Crash Coverage Even Though It Happened in Canada" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 17, 2025.
- An article by Kimberly Hayek titled "Delta Offers \$30,000 to Each Passenger Aboard Plane That Crashed, Flipped in Toronto" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

International news – miscellaneous

- A press release titled "LG Recalls Electric Ranges [500,000 Units Which Were Manufactured in Mexico & Korea] Due to Fire Hazard" was posted at cpsc.gov on Feb. 6, 2025.
- An article by Amy Furr titled "Recall: 500,000 LG Electric Ranges Linked to 28 Fires, Injuries and Pet Deaths" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2025.
- An article by John Hayward titled "India to Buy More U.S. Fossil Fuels, Fighter Jets After Modi–Trump Meeting" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2025.
- An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "Syrian Refugee Suspected in 'Allahu Akbar' Mass Stabbing in Austria That Left Five Injured and 14-Year-Old Dead" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 16, 2025.

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Flooding in West Virginia and Kentucky

• An article by Amy Furr titled "Photos: Crews 'Heroically' Perform 50 Rescues as Flood Waters Slam Kentucky Town [Pikeville]" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 17, 2025.

Politicians and media – choosing to defend waste, fraud and greed

- An article by John Carney titled "Breitbart Business Digest: Washington's Anxiety vs. America's Optimism" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2025.
- An article titled "[Breitbart Editor-in-Chief Alex] Marlow: DOGE Has Democrats Defending Every Crazy Waste of Money" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "[Breitbart Editor-in-Chief] Alex Marlow: D.C. War Party

Angry That Trump Wants to End Ukraine-NATO Gravy Train" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2025.

- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "New York Time's [Pamela] Paul: 'Only Way' for Democrats to Argue Against Trump on Foreign Aid Is to Defend Status Quo [Claiming That the Government Is Working Fine]" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by John Di Leo titled "Government Downsizing and the Left's Instinctive Outcry" was posted at americanthinker.com on Feb. 17, 2025.

Democrats loved "unelected power" – until....

- An article by Charles Lipson titled "Democrats Loved 'Unelected Power' Until Trump Turned Their Own Weapon Against Them" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on Feb. 11, 2025. ("The Party of FDR and Obama created a powerful executive to ram through 'progressive' programs. Now, it's being used to dismantle them.")
- An article by Kevin Roberts titled "Hey, Congress: Make Government Great Again by Turning Trump's Reforms Into Law" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 14, 2025.

Joe Biden decision – helped empower Trump to fire employees?

- Looking back to January 2025, an article by Sean Spicer titled "Biden Booted Me Off a Nonpartisan Board Precedent for Trump to Clean House Now" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 16, 2025.
- An article by Manuel Roig-Franzia and Travis M. Andrews titled "How Did Trump So Easily Take Over the Kennedy Center? Ask Sean Spicer" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Feb. 14, 2025.

Lies about DOGE

• An article by Daniel Chaitlin titled "'Another Hoax': White House Refutes Claims DOGE Released Classified Data" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 16, 2025.

DOGE is popular – among American citizens

- An article by Staff titled "New Poll Reveals Americans Support Elon Musk and DOGE Will Democrats Continue With Lawsuits Despite the Mandate?" was posted at theblaze.com on Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by Star Parker titled "Finally, Leadership" was posted at numerous media outlets on Feb. 20, 2025.

Could DOGE give \$5,000 to citizens?

• A report by Staff to the Tucker Carlson Network titled "Free \$5,000 Checks?" was posted at tuckercarlson.com on Feb. 20, 2025. (Donald Trump announced on Wednesday that he's considering sending 20% of DOGE savings back to American taxpayers and sending 20% going to paying down the debt. If Elon Musk reaches his goal of cutting \$2 trillion from the annual federal budget, those savings could amount to roughly \$5,000 per U.S. household.)

• An article by Editorial Board titled "Paying Down the Debt Will Help Americans Vastly More Than DOGE 'Dividends'" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

DOGE – Department of Government Efficiency

- An article by Ward Clark titled "Reporter Asks for Transparency From DOGE So Karoline Leavitt Breaks Out the Receipts" was posted at redstate.com on Feb. 12, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Senator Joni Ernst: Helping DOGE Uncover Government Waste Is 'Why I Was Put Into the Senate'" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2025.
- An article by Mariane Angela titled "'Time for Them to Be Held Accountable': Byron Donalds Says IRS Gets Taste of Its Own Medicine as DOGE Launches Audit" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "DOGE Scores Big Court Win, Allowed Access Data on 3 Federal Agencies" was posted at foxnews.comon Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by Hannah Knudsen titled "DOGE Discovers \$1.9 Billion HUD Money 'Misplaced' by Biden Administration" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by Amy Furr titled "Report: DOGE Lays Off 3,600 Probationary HHS Workers as Audits Continue" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by Olivia Rondeau titled "HUD Secretary Scott Turner Launches DOGE Task Force, Already Finds \$260 Million in Savings" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by Victor Nava titled "DOGE Discovers \$4.7 Trillion in Treasury Payments Were Missing Critical Code: 'Traceability Almost Impossible'" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- An article by Samantha Flom titled "Database Lists 12 Million People Older Than 120 as Eligible for Social Security: Musk" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- An article by Ward Clark titled "Democrats Are Still Freaking Out About the DOGE, but Karoline Leavitt Just Isn't Having It" was posted at redstate.com on Feb. 18, 2025.
- An article by Thomas English titled "Trump Puts Anti-Fraud Expert in Charge of Social Security After Acting Chief Quits in DOGE Clash" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 18,

2025.

• An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "DOGE Wins Massive Victory After Judge Slams Liberals' Latest Attempt to Stop Trump's Federal Overhaul" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 18, 2025.

- An article by Alex Hammer titled "DOGE Cuts Government's Pricey Media Subscriptions After Discovering Shocking \$8 Million Bill to Left-Leaning Sites" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Stacey Abrams Becomes Latest DOGE Target After Shocking \$2 Billion Payment Is Exposed" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 20, 2025.
- An article by Paul Godfrey titled "More Than 6,000 IRS Workers to Be Laid Off Before End of Week" was posted at upi.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

Be prepared – U.S. tariffs are expected to temporarily hurt U.S. citizens

- Looking back to March 2024, a video titled "Javier Milei [Explains] How Import Tariffs [Temporarily] Weaken the Economy and Your Wallet" was posted at youtube.com on March 12, 2024.
- An article by Christian K. Caruzo titled "Argentina Logs Lowest Inflation in Five Years" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2025.

Censorship

- An article by Pam Key titled "CBS's Margaret Brennan: Nazis 'Weaponized' Free Speech to Conduct the Holocaust' was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 16, 2025.
- An article by Alex Hammer titled "Scathing Op-Ed Blasts CBS Anchor Margaret Brennan for 'Censoring Speech She Doesn't Like' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 19, 2025.

Biden clemency

• An article by Michael Ruiz titled "Far-Left Activist Leonard Peltier (Serving Life in Prison for Murders of 2 FBI Agents) Leaves Prison Under Biden Clemency" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 18, 2025.

Obstructionist Democrats

• An article by Pam Key titled "Hakeem Jeffries: GOP Budget a 'Non-Starter' – Every Single Democrat Will Oppose It' was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 16, 2025.

• An article by Lindsay Kornick titled "James Carville Tells Democrats to 'Play Possum' as Nationwide Protests Rage Against Trump" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 18, 2025.

• An article by Hanna Panreck titled "Joy Behar Disagrees With James Carville Suggesting Democrats Play 'Possum' in Anti-Trump Resistance" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

Predictable threat = lawfare judges

- An article by Byron York titled "The Lawfare Gang Strikes Again" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Feb. 10, 2025.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "Democrats Lawfare Rages On" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 12, 2025.

Government website – federal government waste

• A press release titled "Hearing Wrap Up: The Federal Government Wastes Millions of Taxpayer Dollars on Unapplicable, Unnecessary Testing That Is Cruel to Animals" was posted at oversight.house.gov on Feb. 6, 2025.

Illegal immigration – Massachusetts

- An article by Staff titled "Massachusetts Economy Crashes as State Loses Domestic Residents, Gains Migrants: Report" was posted at bostonherald.com on Feb. 14, 2025.
- Looking back to July 2024, an article by Jessica Vaughan titled "Massachusetts: A Case Study in Mass Immigration and the Welfare State" was posted at cis.org on July 25, 2024.
- Looking back to October 2024, an article by Neil Munro titled "Massachusetts Leaders Lure Migrants With Welfare as Middle-Class People Exit" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 12, 2024.
- An article by Sean Moran titled "Migrants Come to Massachusetts in Droves While Residents Flee High Taxes, Cost of Living" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2025.

Illegal immigration – Venezuelan Gang (Tren De Aragua)

• An article by Amy Furr titled "Report: Suspected Tren De Aragua Gang Members Busted in NYC Drug Raid Freed Without Bail" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

Illegal immigration – general comments

An article by Bob Price titled "Hundreds of Texas National Guardsmen Deputized for

Immigration Enforcement" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2025.

• An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Fire-Ravaged California Spending Nearly \$10 Billion on Health Care for Illegal Aliens" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2025.

- An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "Report: NYC to Sue Trump Administration Over \$80 Million in Funding Revoked for Migrant Shelters" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by Ruth Styles titled "Migrant Smugglers Dressed as Border Patrol Agents Are Captured as Trump's Crackdown Reduces Flood of Illegals to a Trickle" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 18, 2025.
- An article by Neil Munro titled "Trump Orders Agencies to Stop Taxpayers' Funding for Illegal Migrants [Which Could Save Billions of Dollars]" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Biden Administration Spent \$20 Billion in Taxpayer's Money on Services for Migrants Including Cars, Home Loans" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by Chuck Ross titled "Trump Administration Halts \$769 Million Contract to Left-Wing Group That Says Immigration System 'Intentionally Designed' to Exploit Minorities" was posted at freebeacon.com on Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "ICE Unveils Shocking New Migrant Arrest Numbers Showing More Than Half Are 'Criminals'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by Misty Severi titled "Trump Administration Designates Mexican Drug Cartels as Foreign Terrorist Organizations" was posted at justthenews.com on Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by James Conrad titled "[NFL Stars] Travis Kelce, Patrick Mahomes Finally Get Justice as 7 Men [Chilean Nationals] Are Arrested for Burglarizing Their Homes" was posted at boundingintosports.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

DEI – supporters

• An article by Thomas English titled "Notre Dame Calls DEI 'Equally Important' as Catholicism in Hiring Decisions" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 18, 2025.

DEI – critics

• Looking back to January 2025, a press release titled "Executive Order: Prioritizing Military Excellence and Readiness" was posted at whitehouse.gov on Jan. 27, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Department of Education Warns Schools Nationwide Must Drop DEI Policies or Lose Federal Funding" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 16, 2025.

• An article by Lydia Moynihan titled "Companies Like GM, Boeing Are Dismantling DEI by 'Quiet Quitting' Woke Policies" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

Politicians' climate agenda

• An article by Tom Pyle titled "You May Have Missed This, but California Taxpayers Dodged a Green Bullet – With Trump's Help" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 16, 2025.

Fossil fuel - Biden and Harris

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

Examples of anti-Semitism

• An article by Staff titled "Columbia University President Emphasizes Commitment to Fighting Anti-Semitism in Meeting With Kisch" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

Covid – general comments

• An article by Nick Gilbertson titled "Trump Expected to Halt Federal Funding to Schools With Covid Vaccine Mandates" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2025.

Pro-life

• Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023.

Transgender – general comments

• An article by Stephen Phelps titled "First Openly Gay Federal Judge Threatens to Block Executive Order on Transgender Troops, Claims Two Genders 'Not Biologically Correct'" was posted at wokespy.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

Comments – about defunding the police

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.

Disney

• An article by David Ng titled "Disney's Latest Sneak Peek for 'Snow White' Starring Rachel Zegler Gets 84,000 Dislikes in Just Two Days" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 17, 2025

Democrats delayed Kash Patel – but they couldn't stop his confirmation

- An article by Breanne Deppisch titled "More Than Half a Million Law Enforcement Personnel Back Patel as FBI Director" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 11, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Cheering Kash Patel's Nomination: A Group of Ex-FBI Agents [Called 'The Suspendables' Were Victims of the FBI's Weaponization Against Conservatives]" was posted at washingtonpost.com Feb. 19, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "FBI Nominee Kash Patel Confirmed in Narrow Senate Vote [51-49 With Murkowski of Alaska and Collins of Maine Joining the Democrats]" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 20, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Kash Patel Confirmed as FBI Director, Kicking Off Pivot for Bureau" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

National Hockey League all star games – shows players having effort

- A video titled "USA-Canada 3 Fights in 9 Seconds After US Anthem Booed" was posted at youtube.com on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by Martin Kilcoyne titled "NHL's Four Nations [Tournament] Outshines NBA's All-Star Game [Due to Contrast of Effort]" was posted at fox2now.com on Feb. 18, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Canada Defeats USA in Overtime to Claim Hockey's First 4 Nations Face-Off Titled" was posted at nbcnews.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

LeBron James – a major factor in influencing the lack of competition in NBA all-star game

- Looking back to December 2024, an article by Jan Rey Obguia titled "Paul Pierce Credits Kobe Bryant for Making the All-Star Games Competitive in Their Era: 'Don't Come Here Lollygagging Because He's Coming Hard'" was posted at basketballnetwork.net on Dec. 19, 2024.
- A post titled "When Did the NBA All-Star Game Start to Become Less Competitive?" included the following excerpted response by Dipak Majumder "The Camaraderie and Friendships That Blossomed Among Players Throughout the Season Often Translated Into a More Relaxed and Convivial Atmosphere [and Less Defense] on All-Star Weekend" was posted at quora.com on Feb. 17, 2025. (The ridiculous point totals soared higher in 2016.)

• Looking back to February 2012, a video titled "Kobe Bryant Can't Believe LeBron James Passed Up the Final Shot at the All-Star Game, Twice [in a Row in the Final Seconds]" was posted at youtube.com on Feb. 27, 2012.

- Looking back to March 2017, a video titled "Kobe Bryant Can't Believe LeBron Passed Up Final Shot Twice at 2012 All-Star Game" was posted at youtube.com on March 16, 2017.
- Looking back to October 2020, an article by Staff titled "That Time Kobe Bryant Couldn't Believe LeBron James Passed on a Game-Winning Shot Twice in a Row [at the End of the 2012 All-Star Game]" was posted at basketballnetwork.net on Oct. 11, 2020.

And now LeBron James - made selfish decision

- An article by Jonas Panerio titled "'He Took a Roster Spot From Somebody' [and Maybe Some Bonus Money] LeBron James Draws Criticism for Skipping 2025 All-Star Game [at Last Moment]" was posted at basketballnetwork.net on Feb. 17, 2025.
- A video titled "[Sports Host] Stephen A. Smith Adamant LeBron James Was 'Selfish' for His Late All-Star Game Withdrawal" was posted at espn.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "[Sports Host and Fervent LeBron James Supporter] Shannon Sharpe Shocks [Colleague] Stephen A. Smith by Calling LeBron James Selfish [About Last-Minute All-Star Decision]" was posted at indiatimes.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- A video titled "[Sports Host] Kendrick Perkins and NBA Players Turn on LeBron James for His Selfish Decision at All-Star Weekend" was posted at youtube.com on Feb. 17, 2025.

Republican politicians

- An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "Vivek Ramaswamy Files Paperwork to Run for Ohio Governor" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by C.A. Bridges titled "Will a DeSantis Run Again? Poll Favors Florida Governor's Wife [Casey DeSantis], Trump May Favor This Candidate [Byron Donalds]" was posted at tallahassee.com on Feb. 18, 2025.
- An article by Matt Dixon titled "Trump Backs Rep. Byron Donalds in His Likely Run for Florida Governor in 2026" was posted at nbcnews.com on Feb. 20, 2025.

Who will lead the Democrats?

• An article by Austin Petersen titled "Elizabeth Warren's Monster [The Consumer Financial Protection Bureau] Has Turned Against Its Creator" was posted at ampamerica.com on Feb. 12, 2025.

Kamala Harris

• An article by Steven Nelson titled "Trump Aide Ric Grenell Threatens to Run Against Kamala Harris for California Governor" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 14, 2025.

• An article by Isabel Keane titled "Kamala Harris Mocked as 'Drunk Auntie' for Nonsensical 'Word Salad' Speech to Cast of 'A Wonderful World: The Louis Armstrong Musical'" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 17, 2025.

Jasmine Crockett

• An article by Rusty Weiss titled "Jasmine Crockett Says Trump's Popularity Is Because Americans Are Not Smart – Yes, That Jasmine Crockett" was posted at redstate.com on

Corporate media

- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "CNN, MSNBC Hyped 'Constitutional Crisis' Over 200 Times Since DOGE Shut Down USAID" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 11, 2025.
- An article by Ian Smith titled "The Media's Misinformation Machine is Built to Last" was posted at theblaze.com on Feb. 15, 2025.
- An article by Alex Christy titled "Trump 2025 vs. Biden 2021: Comedy Shows [Focus on Trump 9 Times as Often" was posted at newsbusters.org on Feb. 19, 2025.

Tom Hanks skit – calls Trump supporters "racists"

- A video and an article by Staff titled "Watch: Tom Hanks Bashes Trump Voters as Racist in 'Saturday Night Live' 50th Anniversary Skit" were posted at rymnews.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Tom Hanks Torched for Mocking Trump Supporters, Refuses to Shake Black Man's Hand in SNL Skit" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 17, 2025.

CNN

- An article by John Nolte titled "CNN's Kaitlan Collins Promotes Luigi Mangione Defense Fund" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 16, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "CNN's Kaitlin Collins Defends Posting Luigi Mangione 'Defense Fund' Information After Being Slammed" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 17, 2025.

MSNBC

• An article by Nick Arama titled "Whoa: MSNBC's Response to RFK's Swearing-In Explains Exactly Why People No Longer Trust Media" was posted at redstate.com on Feb. 14, 2025. (MSNBC chose to have an "expert" give commentary about the event, instead of showing the facts about the event. The network chose to give their viewers commentary and opinion, instead of actual news. It makes MSNBC look ridiculous when they claim to be a news outlet.)

- An article by Pam Key titled "[On MSNBC, Frank] Figliuzzi: If You Voted for Trump, You 'Need to Question Whether You're American Anymore'" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- A video and an article by Staff titled "Watch: MSNBC Acknowledges Massive Social Security Overpayments, Leaving Anchor [Jose Diaz-Balart] Stunned" were posted at rymnews.com on Feb. 18, 2025.

"The View"

- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Whoopi Goes Full 'Basket of Deplorables' Says She Can't Even Talk to Trump Supporters" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- An article by Nicole Silverio titled "'The View' Co-Hosts Just Can't Figure Out How Democrats Should Respond to Trump's Frenetic Administration" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 18, 2025.

General interest

- An article by Jyoti Mann titled "Meta CTO Says Employees Who Think 'Everyone Has to Like' Its Policy Changes Should 'Quit' and 'Consider Working Elsewhere'" was posted at businessinsider.com on Feb. 13, 2025.
- An article by Tracy Swartz titled "Most Pancreatic Cancer Isn't Caught Until It's Late Stage a New Blood Test Could Change That" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 14, 2025.
- An article by John Stossel titled "Greed Is Good How Capitalism Makes the World Better for Us All" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 16, 2025.
- An article by Olivia Rondeau titled "Rep. Eric Swalwell Falsely Claims Trump Had 'More Plane Crashes' in First Month Than Any President" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 17, 2025.
- An article by Zachary Mack titled "These 2 Surprising Simple Daily Habits [Physical Exercise and Socialization] May Help Prevent Dementia New Studies Show" was posted at bestlifeonline.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

• An article by Jigduan Yang titled "From Anger to Calm: The Emotional Impact on Organ Function" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 19, 2025.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

An article by Staff titled "Karoline Leavitt: Trump, Elon Musk's DOGE Team Are Doing What Democrats Promised 'For Decades'" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 18, 2025. Following are excerpts of the article.

White House press secretary Karoline Leavitt slammed Democrats' hypocritical position ahead of DOGE's Social Security audit. Leavitt defended President Donald Trump and Elon Musk's objectives on "Hannity" Monday, pointing out that former Presidents Barack Obama and Bill Clinton championed rooting out waste, fraud and abuse of taxpayer dollars.

Karoline Leavitt: "If you just watched that video, but shut your eyes and listen to the words from those Democrat politicians, you would think you are listening to President Trump, Elon Musk and our entire administration, who are saying the exact same thing that Democrat politicians promised the American people they would do for decades. President Trump is just the first president in our lifetimes to actually do it.

"And now you see the Democrat Party and mainstream media spiraling out of control about a very simple promise: rooting out waste, fraud and abuse from our federal bureaucracy. This is a promise President Trump campaigned on. He is now delivering on it.

"I've been fighting fake news reporters all day long here in the Washington, D.C. swamp who are trying to fearmonger the American people into believing that this administration is going after their hard-earned tax dollars and their hard-earned Social Security checks. So I want to set the record straight on your show tonight, Sean, and I'm very grateful for the opportunity to do so.

"President Trump has directed Elon Musk and the DOGE team to identify fraud at the Social Security Administration. They haven't dug into the books yet, but hey suspect that there are tens of millions of deceased people who are receiving fraudulent Social Security payments and so their goal in going into the Social Security Administration is to identify three things.

"Number one, to identify duplicate payments and to end them.

"Number two, to identify payments that are going to deceased people who are no longer living and should no longer be receiving that money.

"And number three, to protect the integrity of the system for hardworking Americans who have been paying into it their entire lives.

"So rest assured to all the people watching your show tonight, if you paid into the system,

honestly, you will continue to receive your Social Security checks. Do not buy into the lies from the legacy fake news media, who are trying to fear you and scare you into believing otherwise. This is what we're seen them do about President Trump for years with every promise that he has made, and he's going in there to protect your hard-earned money. That is the ultimate goal."

Democrats have ramped up their attacks on the Department of Government Efficiency and its leader (billionaire Elon Musk) over the past week – arguing that Trump's project is a violation of the Constitution and filing several lawsuits in an effort to bring the new department's momentum to a halt.

The White House is taking aim at Democratic critics of DOGE, highlighting that the new agency's work was once championed by prominent Democrats – including Presidents Joe Biden and Barack Obama. A video posted on x.com quoted Barack Obama and Joe Biden talking about getting rid of waste in the federal budget.

In the video, Joe Biden said: "We hope to be instilling an entire new culture, that not only our administration, but every succeeding administration will in fact pursue."

At another point in the video, Barack Obama (seated in the Oval Office next to a large stack of papers) said: "What should be easy is getting rid of the pointless waste and stupid spending that doesn't benefit anybody. No amount of waste is acceptable, not when it's your money."

• • • •

An article by Frank T. Pool titled "Personality and Professions" was posted at news-journal.com on Feb. 17, 2025. Following are excerpts of the article.

The Five Factor Model of personality is a tool to describe people's behavior through five aspects of their personality that are likely biologically based.

It's pretty clear that we differ in our approaches to the world. Infants display temperaments, typical ways of acting. For example, some babies are inquisitive; others are timid. Some can defer gratification; others can't.

The five factors are different aspects, which can be reliably determined by psychological testing, and which can vary independently of each other. These aspects of personality were descriptive and not evaluative concepts. One aspect is not better or worse than another – it's just the way a specific person reacts to the world.

Openness

Openness is the willingness to experience new things, to relish uncertainty and to welcome change.

Musicians, artists and graphic designers score highly for openness. The occupations scoring lowest on this factor included finance officers and truck drivers.

Conscientious

Conscientious people do what is expected of them, and often they hold themselves to high standards of behavior

People who run hotels and midwives tend to be highly conscientious; those who work in call centers and bars are among the least conscientious.

Extraverted

Extraverted people enjoy interacting with others; introverts recharge their emotional batteries by themselves.

Hairdressers, barbers, and airline assistance attendants tend to be extraverted; whereas civil engineers and professional scientists are generally introverted.

Agreeable

Agreeable people's default response to someone's request is "yes." They enjoy pleasing others, and are often easy to be around.

Clergy, undertakers, and those who work with the oldest and youngest people are very agreeable; but construction managers and mechanical engineers score low in agreeableness.

Neuroticism

Neuroticism is free-floating, ambient anxiety about life and the world. Neurotic people constantly fret about things, whether big or small.

The most neurotic profession listed was archivists and curators, followed by nursery nurses and assistants, and surprisingly weavers. The least neurotic were airline and railway maintenance and construction workers, and sports players.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts

than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."